
 

 

 

Money for food for scholarship students – School of Hope 

After floods, locust plagues, drought and now COVID-19 a famine is looming in 

East Africa, including Kenya, South Sudan, Ethiopia and Somalia. 

Lonah Maiko, our GSP Program Officer, says that although the School of Hope 

community hasn’t reported many cases, every family is struggling to afford food 

due to the shortages and increased prices. 

 

GSP scholarship student’s families recently received money for food – a huge 

thank you to our sponsor families who are helping these families through this 

very difficult time. 

     

Kenya Update 

How is Corona Virus 
affecting Kenya? 

   36,157 - Confirmed Cases 
   23,067 - Recovered 
        622 – Deaths 

With limited testing some 
reports say COVID cases 
could be as high as 1 million. 

The COVID restrictions have 
created severe financial 
hardship. 
 

       

Fundraising Raffle 

Only 250 tickets on sale, 

6 great prizes: 

First prize: 

Private dining and drinks for 

up to 16 people at The Boat 

House 

Second prize: 

Private cooking class for up 

to 10 people at Pialligo Estate 

See more 

Buy now – tickets $100 

each, only 250 on sale 

Help us to help the 

students at School of Hope 

Without students, and school fees, School of Hope has faced a 
huge challenge and may not survive 2020 

Schools in Kenya have been closed since March, with several proposed dates 

for re-opening having come and gone. Now schools are to re-open in January 

2021 with all students repeating the entire year.  

The School of Hope is negotiating to sell its land (to another GSP school) and if 

successful the two schools will merge. 

This is a great sadness for us, as Moses and the School of Hope have been 

with GSP since 2011. 

   

https://www.facebook.com/Global-School-Partners-156226781103391/
https://twitter.com/AfricanEd
http://www.globalschoolpartners.org.au/
https://www.globalschoolpartners.org.au/events
https://www.globalschoolpartners.org.au/raffle

